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Thank You!
Dear Friends 

As a New Year is knocking at the door, I would like to stay back for a 
moment to express my sincere appreciation for all the great activi-
ties performed by individuals, healthcare workers, the pharmaceutical 
industry and different organisations working to improve the quality of 
life for people with epilepsy world-wide. Your strong commitment and 
hard work is recognized and much admired by the Members of the 
IBE International Executive Committee and myself. 

I acknowledge also with much gratitude the financial support to IBE 
from a number of sources and I would particularly like to mention 
our Platinum and Gold Partners; 

UCB Pharma and Eisai Co Ltd., with whom we have carried out 
interesting activities during 2007. Tremendous support is also 
given by Dainippon Sumitomo Pharma Co., Ltd., who provides the 
means for the dissemination of the International Epilepsy News 
in its Japanese translation. 

I also would like to wish all IBE Members and Associate 
Members, the Members of the International Executive Com-
mittee, Members of the IBE Regional Executive Committees, 
Members of the ILAE Executive Committee and ILAE Chap-
ters, IBE and ILAE staff members, our partners and suppor-
ters in IBE, my personal best wishes for continued success in 
2008. 

Warmest Greetings for the Season and every 
good wish for the Coming Year! 

Susanne Lund 
President 
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